(For e-mail re: ESSB 1224 response)
TO:

Jennifer Wallace, Professional Educators Standards Board


David Brenna, Professional Educators Standards Board



Randy Spaulding, Higher Education Coordinating Board

FROM:
Don Bantz, Academic Vice President and Provost

SUBJECT:
 Response to ESSB 1224, Section 601

Attached you will find Evergreen’s response to ESSB 1224, Section 601.  Please let me know if you need any additional follow-up.
Thank you.
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